
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2020 
 
 
To: All Ford and Lincoln Dealership General Managers, Office Managers and F&I Managers 
 
Subject: Budco Financial IPP Payment Plan Dealership Portal Password Change 
 
As part of our regular system reviews with Ford IT, we have been asked to deploy a strong/ more secure 
password utilization to our IPP Dealership portal (dealer.budcofinancial.com).  
 
Action Requested of your Dealership:  
 

• Between today and October 5, 2020 please have the key IPP payment plan contact at your 
dealership call us at (888) 368-8462 between the hours of 9am-6pm EDT. 

• One of our customer service agents will provide your key contact with a new alpha-numeric 
password with at least one upper case, one lower case and one special character. 

• Once set, this new password may continue to be used at the dealership level, or it can be changed 
in the portal by the dealership key contact. 

 
Effective October 6, 2020 all dealerships that have not had a new password assigned will be locked-out of 
the IPP dealership portal until a new password has been established 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to continuing to serve your dealership with 
all of its Ford Protect IPP payment plan needs.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ford Protect IPP Payment Plan Team 
Budco Financial 
(888) 368-8462 
dealer@budcofinacial.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dealer@budcofinacial.com

